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February 11, 2022

Maintenance Successful

The FileCloud application (https://filecloud.cms.gov) was taken offline between 7:00 PM ET and
9:00 PM ET on Thursday, February 10, 2022, for System Maintenance. Maintenance was
completed successfully, and all systems are active.

If you need additional information, please contact us by phone at 1-866-288-8914, or by email at
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov.

To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubscribe” to gnet-filecloud-
leave(@mailer.qualitynet.org




